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House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water, 

 

We can no longer afford to push land use reforms like those proposed in BH 3180 

down the road. Oregon residents, communities, and workers need relief from the land 

use barriers that have severely hampered renewable energy in our great state. Lets 

support this collaborative approach that will remove subjective regulatory roadblocks, 

allow for more cost competitive renewable energy projects to be built, and put trust 

back in the hands of our local communities.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Hoda 


